Dear Mr. Cooper:

Thank you for your recep-
tion report of the WLAG
broadcast October 27th,
dedicated to the NRC.

Your report has been checke
with our station log and
found to be correct. Please
accept this as your verifica-
tion.

The writer enjoyed conduct-
ing the program for DX fans
and all reports received are
appreciated.

Yours very truly,
RADIO STATION WLAG
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